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We had a Zoom meeting of 777 Blessing Couples to celebrate the 52nd anniversary.  

 

We were only four couples represented this time, but it was a good start and everyone was happy to have 

this opportunity to share a little of our testimonies, as we did not all know each other.  

 

There are not so many 777 couples in Europe and Middle East, and some of us inherited this blessing and 

were not present at the ceremony in 1970.  

 

We hope to be a few more next year, meeting either on Zoom again or possibly in person if the situation 

permits.  

 

Please contact Alan and Brigitte Sillitoe at absillitoe@gmail.com for more information. 

 

 

 


